
October 2, 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians;

The Kindergarten classes have booked an exciting Field Trip to Safety City on Friday,
October 25, 2024. The course they will be taking is called Pedestrian Traffic Safety
Program. In order to participate, EVERY STUDENT MUST BRING A WELL FITTING
HELMET. If they do not have one, please let us know well in advance and we will try to
assist you in locating or borrowing one. A portion of the field trip will be outdoors, so
dress for the weather.

We will require 2-5 adult volunteers with criminal record checks per class. Each student
should bring a water bottle that is clearly labeled. Helmets must be labeled with your
child's name.
Students will come to school in the morning as usual but we will not leave until 9:20am
and return around 12:00 pm.

There will be no extra charge for this field trip. This trip will be paid from the
kindergarten fees you pay.

You will be required to sign a parent permission form on Parent Portal.

We are looking forward to this field trip.

Sincerely,
Mrs. K.Topolnitsky
Mrs. A. Cronshaw


